Smith Holly

From: Jane Iwahashi <emikobear@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 2:06 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Testimony in Support of House Bills 2705, 2706, and 2707
Hello,

| am writing to you to ask for your support of HB 2705, 2706, and 2707.

As a person who enjoys the outdoors, water is an important issue for me. In order to sustain clean water for today and
for the future, we need to work towards this now.

Groundwater is an often overlooked resource as so many focus on what is visible. But groundwater not only acts as
storage, it also supports the soil and the overall water balance. Unless groundwater usage is monitored, it will be taken
advantage of.

Please support House Bills 2705, 2706, and 2707.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jane lwahashi

Sent from my iPhone



